
April Highlight on Youth
“Dedicated to preparing ALL students to become lifelong learners, caring individuals, and responsible citizens.”



Menomonie High School
● Indoor Boys and Girls Track and 

Field has been competing and 
performing well at recent events.

● The National Honor Society 
Executive Committee welcomed 
and honored the 2024 inductees 
at a recent ceremony.

● The MHS Forensics Team will be 
competing at the state competition 
later in April.

● Senior Madison Kwak was a Herb 
Kohl Scholarship recipient.



Menomonie Middle School
Our 8th grade students presented their History 
Day projects at UW Eau Claire.

8th grade science students presented at the 
Red Cedar Watershed Conference held at UW 
Stout and also presented to Rotary Club.

6th grade students took their annual field trip to 
orchestra hall and the Minneapolis Institute of 
Arts.



Downsville Elementary School
● Students that were caught using kind 

words throughout the week, received 
recognition on Fridays during the month 
of March.



Knapp Elementary School
● Our 3rd Graders hosted a 

Geography Fair. Students 
shared information about 
popular clothing, food, and 
other interesting facts from 
their selected country.

● Students began the 
gymnastics unit during PE 
class.



Oaklawn Elementary School
● The Fourth and Fifth grade concert was 

a huge success complete with ukuleles, 
boomwhackers, and a black light 
illuminated final song.

● Many classes have living organisms in 
Science class this month.  

● First graders reading to the Principal on 
Thursdays. 



River Heights Elementary School

● 4th and 5th grade students 
performed 1950s-themed music at 
their concert.

● 1st grade students have planted 
seeds in science class, and are 
eagerly awaiting their sprouting 
plants.

● Students continue to focus and 
work hard on academics!



Wakanda Elementary School
● The March snowfall finally offered our 4K 

students the eagerly anticipated 
opportunity for snow play.

● A number of our fifth-grade students have 
been delighted to receive correspondence 
from the Frank Lloyd Wright buildings 
they've been studying.

● Our donation drive for Stepping Stones 
surpassed all expectations, gathering over 
900 lbs. of items for families in need. As an 
incentive, students got to vote to "pie" 
teacher volunteers as a fun reward for their 
efforts.  Our top three were great sports!


